
My Name is Allison Dercoli  

I live in West Townshend Vermont  

 

I am writing to you to whom it may concern, 

Because the Working Lands Enterprise Fund needs $3 million dollars to support 

Vermonters! 

My business was able to stay alive and doubled in size because of the Vermont Working 

Lands matching funds grant for 100K last year. I make Kimchi and Sauerkraut in 

Southern Vermont. It is not an easy business to represent in a small community but we 

are growing and last year we purchased over 50 thousand pounds of Vermont grown 

produce to make our food.  

 

Again,Please appropriate $3 million for the Working Lands Enterprise Fund. It 

will keep small businesses around and thriving.  

 

​ ​ ​ ​ Thank you 

​ ​ ​ ​ Allison Dercoli 


